
Dear Sirs, 

We are delighted to inform you that, in line with regulations of the Spanish authorities, we will be 
gradually opening the school to allow for some classes to take place on campus. This is an exciting 
moment for us all after many weeks without being able to attend school. 

Please rest assured, that our first priority is to ensure the health and safety of everyone who will be 
returning to school. We await final guidelines from the Spanish and regional authorities about the 
detailed regulations for returning to school, however in the meantime, we are finalising robust 
protocols to keep your children and our staff safe when they return to school. To ensure we meet 
demanding international and national standards, we have collaborated with schools from across the 
world, particularly those who have already re-opened their campuses in countries such as Denmark, 
France, Switzerland and China. We have also been guided by research, resources and advice provided 
by international education organisations and have followed the guidance from Spanish professional 
bodies in the catering and transport sectors. 

In accordance with the official announcements by the Spanish and regional authorities, and 
depending on further detailed guidance from official sources, we are planning to re-open some 
classes for students who meet the criteria for one of the categories below: 

• Children up to 6 years of age, in families whose parents are essential workers and cannot 
work from home 

• On a voluntary basis, students in 4º ESO and 2º Bachillerato 

To enable us to organise classes, classrooms and staff, if your children are in one of the above 
categories, they will have the opportunity to attend the school in person. Therefore, we kindly request 
that you complete this Request to attend school. 

We may be able to offer limited transport services to students. Therefore, we would be grateful if you 
could also indicate if you require transport services on the form above. If we offer this service, there 
will be strict health and safety guidelines. 

In this phase of reopening, family-school collaboration is essential. We want to offer a warm and 
welcoming return to school for your children, even if we will not be able to offer the same level of 
group and ´hands-on´ experiences. To meet social distancing requirements, and for health and safety 
reasons, each class will be of a limited size, and social and recreational interactions will also be 
subject to restrictions. 

We ask you to prepare your child for their return and will send some advice about that before we 
reopen the school. Please also note, in accordance with official guidelines, it is very important that 
you do not send your child to school if they have any symptoms of COVID 19, or live with someone 
who has symptoms, or who is in recommended isolation. These requirements are for the health and 
safety of our entire community. 

Of course, we will continue with our online learning programmes for students who are unable to 
attend the school at this time, and we are continually updating the online services and activities we 
offer to those students.  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=-bli-dni7km5jBS0Aval3xZZC5v8IxFMmauBD2m8fvpUOVlTTjNJUTFZWVBISjMyV09PNkxFNE8yUS4u


For more information, please visit our website h$ps://www.sek.es/informacion-covid-19/ which 
we update regularly. 

We look forward with great anticipation to re-opening our campus. Once again, it will become a 
revitalised place of life and energy, filled with the warmth, vibrancy and dynamism of our community 
of learners. 

https://www.sek.es/informacion-covid-19/

